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25 April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As part of the celebrations for the Coronation we will be holding a competition to design a 
new medal for King Charles III.  There will be a ‘Design your own Medal’ template sent out 
with this letter via email for the children to use if they wish.  If you need a copy of the 
template printed out, please ask your child’s class teacher.  

I would like you to include the King’s Cypher and the year of his 
coronation - 2023.  

Your medal can be made of any materials (cardboard, wood, plastic, 
paper) you have at home. Your medal can be as elaborate as you like but 
be no bigger than A4 in size.  

We want this to be an enjoyable activity and something you can do 
together as a family.  

All entries will need to be in school by Wednesday 3rd May 2023 if you 
would like your medal to be judged.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Miss Hawkins 
Year 3/4 Teacher 
Geography and History Subject Leader 

 
 

 

 

 

 


